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INSTITUTIONAL REVIEW BOARD STATEMENT 

 

As the corresponding author of the manuscript entitled “Pro- versus anti-stenotic capacities 

of type-I versus type-II human iPS-derived endothelial cells “, I declare that we started the 

research using human embryonic stem cells (ESCs) after we had received an approval by the 

Japanese Government on November 9th in 2002 and that of the institutional review board 

(IRB) in National Center for Global Health and Medicine on November 14th in 2002.  

Since Aug 21st, 2009, the guidance of Japanese Government has changed and we only have 

to notify our research using human ESCs to Japanese Government thereafter. Therefore, 

there is no need for us to receive an approval of the Japanese Government or IRB anymore.  

 

Regarding the studies using induced pluripotent stem cells (iPSCs), we used only those lines 

that were established from either commercially available items or cells available from public 

banks, and thus, there was no need to obtain the approval from the institutional review 

board. 
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Below is a copy of the certificate for the approval of our studies using human ESCs from 

Japanese Government, which was issued on November 9th in 2002 and granted by National 

Center for Global Health and Medicine.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Below is a copy of the latest receipt for our notification of the studies using human ESCs 

from Japanese Government, which was issued on March 6th in 2014 and granted by National 

Center for Global Health and Medicine.  

 

 


